
09.16.18 

 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School, with Herndon Highlights for the week of September 17th: 

 

Progress Reports went home last week on September 12th. If you have not done so, please sign and 

return it to your student’s homeroom teacher.  

Order forms for the 2018-2019 Herndon Spirit Shirts were sent home with students last week. All 

orders are due back by September 21st. 

The PTSA Fall Fundraiser began Wednesday, September 12th, and it will end on Wednesday, 

September 26th. 

The Lady Hawks softball team will play Monday, September 17th vs. Turner @ Huntington High 

School @ 5:00 PM, and they will have a make-up game against North Caddo on September 19th, 6:30 

PM @ Northwood High School. 

On Tuesday, September 18th, the Hawks Middle School Football Team will play CMM in Lee Hedges 

Stadium at 7:00 PM. 

Open House for potential Herndon Magnet students for the 2019-2020 school year will be Sunday, 

October 7th at 2:00 PM. Please help us spread the word about Herndon Magnet Open House.  

Please make sure that your student is at school every day and on time unless they are really ill. 

Students must be fever free 24 hours in order to return to school. Remember, the Magnet Contract 

says that students will “maintain 94% or better attendance with minimal tardies and check-in/check-

out.” 

 

 

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 224912 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

